
Hailey Strasser 

Madison Vasel 

Ethan Vaughn 

Amy Washinger 

Allison Whitacre 

James Yagersz 

 

 

HONOR ROLL  

5TH GRADE 

 

Bryanna Armstrong 

Savannah  Barker 

Tyler Biskup 

Mailley Bohan 

Bradley Brasty 

Jaclyn Carske 

Aiden Cavey 

Meghan Cavey 

Kaylann Cherry 

Kaylee Cook 

Tyler Corbett 

Amy DeCoster 

Rylee deLuna 

Kaylee Fleming 

Alice Genkin 

Reese Gold 

DeLayna Harvey 

Aubrie Hayhurst 

Yuri Himes 

Kyle Hlucky 

Leah Houk 

Zachary Jensch 

William Jerome 

Oakley Kemp 

Brynn Lilly 

Abigail Myers 

Carson Nagy 

Nathan Naples 

James Nespeca 

Ava Norris 

Jonah Norris 

Autumn Nosse 

Eden Ortega-Wheland 

Madilyn Otterbacher 

Cameron Paladenic 

Emily Pritt 

Jack Reed 

Tatianna Ruiz 

Danielle Scherz 

Quinton Schultz 

Michael Scislo 

Jennifer Shimko 

Mya Sincich 

Avery Skelton 

Caleb Slota 

Morgan Smith 

Karley Spinder 

Rose Stallings 

Corinne Strebel 

Gwendolyn Strehle 

McKenna Tabor 

Shelby Tausch 

Vincent Taylor 

Ella Toth 

Fayth Walker 

Lorelei Williston 

Emma Winget 

Cullen Wittman 

Jordan Workman 

Mary Wysong 

 

 

 EXCELLENCE ROLL  

4TH GRADE  

 

Victoria Brandt 

 Dylan Bresnahan 

 Gabrielle Colahan 

 Emily Donofrio 

 Riley Evans 

 Isabella Frasz 

 Cael Gasper 

 Grace Goldsberry 

 Aidan Gruber 

 Brooke Gucker 

 Savanna Hess 

 Brady Jackman 

 Emma  James 

 Hayden Jarvis 

 Sydney Jones 

 Megan Knapp 

 Allyson Kogler 

 Avery Kott 

 Emma Manbeck 

 Collin McNeal 

 Grace McQuown 

 Griffin Petrocci 

 Alexander Randall 

 William Rogalski 

 Frederick Schultz 

 Claire Vaughn 

 Brianna Walkuski 

 Kemp Wilson 

 Chase Young 

 

HONOR ROLL  

4th GRADE 

 

 Hayden Bateman 

 Logan Biskup 

 Thomas Blaha 

 Annaleise Brasty 

 Anthony Brilla 

 Trista Brock 

 Tyler Brown 

Austin Bunner 

 Coby Carrasco 

 Reed Carter 

 Alyssa Catlin 

 Gavin Cauley 

 Peyton Cieslinski 

 Tristan Craddock 

 Joseph Cross 

 Ava D'Agostino 

 Garrett Davis 

 Kourtni Demell 

 Erin Durham 

 Donovan Elder 

 Abigail Fijalkovich 

 Talon Gasper 

 Brandon Gaylord 

 Olivia Hall 

 Grayson Hayhurst 

 Mackenzie Hein 

 Nicholas Heller 

 Ashton Johnson 

 Jarrett Knapp 

 Makenna Kralik 

 Morgan Kulas 

 Hannah Lesniak 

 Joseph Lightner 

 Rebecca Maguire 

 Nevaeh Massie 

 Alissa May 

 Alana Maynard 

 Peyton McConnell 

 Brianna McMaster 

 Aidan McMillan 

 Holly Milbrandt 

 Jeris Miller 

 Dyllan Morrison 

 Sarah Naftzger 

 Jace Peacock 

 Sophia Petrocci 

 Gabriella Petrocci 

 Medora Pittman 

 Seth Remaley 

 Evan Rubes 

 Sidney Scherler 

 Sebastian Schlegel 

 Grace Schmidt 

 Kylie Sidwell 

 Dhevan Sivapatham 

 Nathan Smith 

 Gavin Smith 

 Morgan Snyder 

 Madison Snyder 

 Veronica Stepp 

 James Stickler 

 Brooke Strader 

 Shealynn Stutz 

 Reese Swiney 

 Jonathan Yagersz 

 Allison Yagersz 

 

EXCELLENCE ROLL  

5TH GRADE 

 

Julia Armogida 

Riley Barczyk 

Carter Betts 

Paige Brownson 

Kaitlyn Carske 

Alexis Crow 

Ainsley Culp 

Marin Dixon 

Alec Fijalkovich 

Emily Flanik 

Stone Foky 

Emily George 

Mackenzie Gogolin 

Brett Gucker 

Branson Harding 

Nolan Hartsel 

Vladimir Herdman 

Ethan Hess 

Connor Hitchcock 

Kaden Homan 

Connor Jenkins 

Chase Kilgore 

Brock Lloyd 

Annabelle Lormeau 

Emma Malikowski 

Jenna McGarry 

Rhett McMullen 

Cora Neville 

Jacob Noel 

Preston Parsons 

Caleb Payne 

Isabella Pintos 

Isabelle Pritchard 

Sara Render 

Joshua Rittgers 

Ashley Slife 

Morgan Sparks 

Hunter Stallings 

Liam Stephens 

Alyssa Stoner 

C
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T H E  C O L T ’ S  T A L E  

2/4 – PTO meeting @7:00 
pm in CES library 

2/14- Mother/Son outing 
@ Buffalo Creek 1:00-
4:00 pm 

2/15 – President’s Day - 
No School  

2/16 – Mobile Dentist 

2/25 - Lambert, Schmitt, 
Stephenson Mini-Musical 
Performance 7:00 p.m. 

2/27 – Father/Daughter 
Dance @ Medina Country 
Club:                        
Grades PK-2 @ 3:30-6:00 
Grades 3-5 @7:00-9:00 

2/29 – In-service for 
Teachers ~ No school for 
all students 

3/3 – PTO meeting @7:00 
pm in CES library 

3/3 – Spring Pictures 

3/7–11 - PTO Book Fair 

3/8 – Parent Nu-Hop 
Meeting 6:00 pm 

3/15 – CES Choir concert 
@ 7:00 pm in cafetorium 

3/15- Kindergarten 
Screening 8:30am-8:00 
pm 

3/16- Kindergarten 
Screening 8:30am-12:00 
pm 

3/18- CES 5th Grade 
Spelling Bee @ 1:50 pm 

3/21-25 – Spring Break 

3/30- CES 3rd Grade 
Spelling Bee @ 9:40 am 

3/30- CES 4th Grade 
Spelling Bee @1:50 pm 

3/31 – D.A.R.E Graduation 

Upcoming Events 

Mrs. Martin  ♣  Principal Grades PK-2  ♣ (330)  302-0103 ~  Mr. Falkenberg  ♣  Principal Grades 3-5  ♣  (330) 302-0102  

Monthly Newsletter (November & December) 

C O N G R A T U L A T I O N S  T O  O U R  H O N O R  R O L L  A N D  E X C E L L E N C E  

R O L L  S T U D E N T S  F O R  T H E  2 N D  G R A D I N G  P E R I O D  

Follow us on the web at www.cloverleaflocal.org 

4th and 5th Grade  

Rising Star Awards 

 The requirements for 

this award are:  Did 

not receive N’s and 

went up  at least one 

letter grade in at least 

one subject. If a stu-

dent went down in a 

subject, they must go 

up in two subjects. 

Congratulations to 

the following students 

for receiving this 

award during the 2nd 

grading period: 

5th Grade 

Brenda Funfgeld 

Gregory Petersen  

 
4th Grade 

Ava Baldwin 
 Kylee Bias 

 Ethan Brede 
 Joshua McDonald 

 Zachary Paladenic 
 Brayden Schmitt 

Notes From the 
Art Department 
 
The Cloverleaf 
Arts Expo will be 
held this year on 
Friday, April 15th 
from 6:00 - 8:30 
pm, and on Satur-
day April 16th 
from 9:00 am – 
1:00 pm. The loca-
tion will be Clover-
leaf High School 
gym.  More infor-
mation will be 
coming home af-
ter Spring Break! 

K I N D E R G A R T E N  N E W S  F O R  2 0 1 6 - 2 0 1 7  S C H O O L  Y E A R  

We are pleased to officially announce that CES will begin having FULL-DAY KINDERGARTEN for 
the 2016-17 school year. The Cloverleaf Elementary School Kindergarten Screening will take 
place on Tuesday, March 15, from 8:30 a.m. to 8 p.m. and Wednesday, March 16, from 8:30 a.m. 
to noon.  Parents, please contact the elementary school office at 330-302-0101 to schedule an ap-
pointment. Please bring your child’s birth certificate, proof of residency, immunization records, 
and custody/guardianship papers, if applicable.  We are excited to welcome these new Colts to 
Cloverleaf!  If you have any questions call the office at 330-302-0102. 



We believe in celebrating kind-
ness, here at CES, while work-
ing to create safe schools free of 
name-calling, bullying, and 
negativity. Motivated by this 
simple, yet powerful, idea, “No 
Name-Calling Week” is cele-
brated each year in schools 
across the nation.   The CES 
School Climate Committee, 
along with our 5th grade CESA 
members, jumped at the 
chance to plan a week of activi-
ties to help shed light on how 
our actions affect others.  The 
theme for the week was “Think 
Before You Speak”. 

In the cafeteria CESA mem-
bers constructed a large face 

that hung from the top win-
dow to the floor (see picture to 
right).  Every student wrote 
kind words or actions on the 
tongue. 

At the cafeteria entrance,   
CESA members and teachers 
have taken “Selfies for Sympa-
thy”.  The display shows selfies 
taken by students and staff 
that show them holding a sign 
with a sympathetic, kind mes-
sage or thought.   

A “Garden of Kindess” was 
made in the cafeteria by CESA 
students.  What a beautiful 
display of kind words, actions,  
and garden scenery! 

Our goal for the week was to 
provide our students with the 
tools and inspiration to 
launch ongoing dialogue 
about ways to eliminate name
-calling, and to treat others as 
they’d like to be treated.  
Hopefully our cafeteria dis-
plays, lunch time discussions,  
morning announcements, 
hallway posters, and staff in-
volvement will allow us to 
encourage students to THINK 
BEFORE THEY SPEAK.  

 

 

T H E  C O L T ’ S  T A L E  

Pop Tab Drive 
 

Cloverleaf Girl Scout Troop 90717 

would love it if you would help us collect 

pop tabs from cans to give to the 

Ronald McDonald House.  Pop tabs can 

be found on many different types of 

cans, like pop cans and soup cans.  The 

Ronald McDonald House recycles the 

pop tabs and receives money which 

helps provide food and housing for fam-

ilies that stay at the Ronald McDonald 

House while their child is in the hospi-

tal.  Students can give the pop tabs 

to their teachers.  Girls from the troop 

will come by and collect the pop tabs on 

Friday afternoon for the rest of the 

year!  Our goal is to fill four coffee cans 

by the end of May.  Thank you!  

N O  N A M E  C A L L I N G  W E E K  

Preschool Peer Modeling Screening 
 

Peer model screening for 2016-17 preschool students will take place Friday, March 18, 2016 at Cloverleaf 

Elementary School.  Morning session 9:30am-11:30am and afternoon session 12:30pm-2:30pm.  Students 

participating in screening will participate in a “mock” preschool day including free play, art, story time, music 

and movement, snack, restroom, and direct assessments with classroom teachers. 

 

A typical peer model must: 

 

-- Possess strong social and communication skills 

-- Be at least 4 years old by Oct. 1 the year of attendance 

-- Be able to follow directions and attend to tasks for five to seven minutes 

-- Be secure in beginning pre-academic skills (counting, colors, name recognition, etc.) 

 

The Cloverleaf preschool program runs Monday through Thursday with morning (9-11:45am) and afternoon 

sessions (1-3:40pm).  Students must attend all four days (Monday through Thursday). The first day of pre-

school for the 2016-17 school year is Monday, August 29th, and runs in accordance with the elementary 

school calendar.  Tuition is $110.00 per month from September through May.  Interested parents should 

call the CES office at 330-302-0103 to register their child for a session (AM 9:30-11:30 or PM 12:30-2:30). 

5th Grade Concert 

Cloverleaf Pride Award 

Do you know a Cloverleaf community member or Cloverleaf Staff member who exudes Cloverleaf Pride? Do you know 

someone who dedicates their time to serving and supporting our children and school community? Is there a person that 

goes above and beyond either leading at the front or supporting behind the scenes? If you know of someone who de-

serves to be recognized for their dedication to our students then think about nominating them for the Cloverleaf Pride 

Award. Every year two people are recognized at our High School Graduation ceremony. This prestigious award is given to 

one Cloverleaf community member and one Cloverleaf employee. The nomination form can be found on our Cloverleaf 

website or you can send a nomination to Karen Martin, Principal at Karen.martin@cloverleaflocal.org. The nomination 

should include your name the nominee’s name along with a short description of why you believe they should receive the 

award. If you have any questions please feel free to contact Karen Martin at the above email or by phone at 330-302-

0101. 

mailto:Karen.martin@cloverleaflocal.org

